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25th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As I am sure your children may have told you, this term in Year 4, as part of our music lessons, 

we have been learning how to play the ukulele.  

We have an exciting opportunity to perform our new skills in The Youth Music Festival at 

Midhurst Rother College on Thursday 7th November at 7pm. 

If you are able to make this performance, your child will need to be dropped off at MRC at 

6.40pm and they need to be collected at 8pm. Obviously we would like to encourage you to stay 

and watch – tickets cost £4 each. These will be available to purchase on the door.   

This should be a fantastic event, during which the children can watch performances from other 

schools, as well as show off their new talent! 

Please could you confirm your child can attend this event by returning the slip below by 

Thursday 24th October. 

Many Thanks 

 

Miss P-H 
Music Teacher 

 

Youth Musical Festival Thursday 7th November 2024 

 

My child ____________________ will/will not be able to attend the Youth Music Festival on 

Thursday 7th November @ 7pm.  

 

_________________________ will be dropping off/collecting my child from this event. 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………… date…………………………………….. 
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